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14th August, 2024 

To,   To, 
Dy. General Manager   The Manager – Listing, 
Department of Corporate Services,  National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
BSE Ltd.,       Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,   Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001   Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

Ref: Scrip Code: 543322   Ref: Scrip Name: GLS  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Issue of revocation letter for our Ankleshwar facility by GPCB: 

With reference to our submission dated 25th and 26th July, 2024, with respect to issue of closure notice for 
our Ankleshwar facility by GPCB, please find below the update on the same under Regulation 30 read with 
Schedule III Para A Sub Para 20 of SEBI LODR, 2015: 

Particulars Details 
Name of the authority; The Gujarat Pollution Control Board (“GPCB”) 
Nature and details of the action(s) 
taken, initiated or order(s) passed; 

The Company has received Revocation Letter from GPCB for its 
Ankleshwar facility against the Closure Order passed on 24th July 
2024. 

Date of receipt of direction or order, 
including any ad-interim or interim 
orders, or any other communication 
from the authority;  

The Revocation Letter dated 14th August, 2024 received by the 
Company on 14th August, 2024 at around 6.00 p.m. 

Details of the violation(s) 
/contravention(s) committed or 
alleged to be committed;  

The Closure Order dated 24th July 2024 was for the 
sample collected from GIDC storm water drain which was 
found to be contaminated with high COD levels and other 
parameters. 

The Revocation Letter dated 14th August 2024 is with respect 
to the above mentioned Closure Order. 

Impact on financial, operation or 
other activities of the listed entity, 
quantifiable in monetary terms to 
the extent possible.  

GPCB has imposed an interim Environmental Damage 
Compensation of Rs. 15,00,000/-  which has been duly paid by the 
Company. 

The Company does not foresee any material impact on the 
financial, operation or other activities. 

Based on such Revocation Letter, the Company is in process of restarting the operations at Ankleshwar 
facility. The Company is committed to highest standards of Environmental and Corporate Governance. 

We request you to take the information on your records. 

Thanking You, 

For Glenmark Life Sciences Limited 

Rudalf Corriea  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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